
Treloweth Primary School, throughout the year, distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local activities on 
the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school does not endorse these services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Have A Great Break! 

This term has absolutely flown by! The children (and staff) have all worked 

extremely hard and we are looking forward to the break! We would like to 

wish you all a very merry Christmas and the best for 2018! We look forward 

to seeing you on Thursday 4th January at 8:50.  

 

‘Ace of Cakes’  

Well done to Leah in Year 5 who won the recent 

Crofty-wide ‘Ace of Cakes’ baking event. She fought 

off fierce competition from bakers from eight other 

schools to triumph with her winning design – a 

Christmas scene. Well done also to Ellia (Year 5) and 

Ebony in Year 6 for making the Grand Final at 

Roskear School, and for all entrants who took part.  

 

‘Wear It Wild’ 

A massive ‘Thank you!’ to everyone who helped to raise 

money on the ‘Wear It Wild’ day. Altogether, Treloweth 

raised over £200 for the World Wildlife Fund, which is a 

brilliant charity that supports the preservation of 

endangered species around the world. Thank you to 

Miss Francis for organising this great event! 

 

Christmas Performances 

We are sure that you enjoyed the Christmas performances as much as we did! 

We are so proud of the children and staff for putting together such brilliant 

productions that showcased the acting, singing and performance skills of our 

talented children. Well done, everyone! 

 

Attendance 

On the direction of our Education Welfare Officer, we have been required to 

send parents and carers information on their child’s attendance. In line with 

national guidelines, we must highlight any children whose attendance has 

fallen below 95%. In addition, and under the new attendance policy, if a child’s 

attendance falls below 93%, there is a possibility that medical evidence (e.g. 

an appointment card) will be sought before any authorisation can be given.  

 

Non-Pupil Days – School is closed to all pupils 

 Monday 5th February 2018 
 Monday 23rd July 2018 
 Tuesday 24th July 2018 

CHRISTMAS BREAK 

Wednesday 20th December –  

Wednesday 3rd January 

 

JANUARY 

 Thursday 4th – New Term Begins  

 

FEBRUARY 

 Friday 2nd – Number Day 2018 

 Monday 5th – School closed to all 

pupils 

 

HALF TERM BREAK 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

 

MARCH 

 Monday 26th – Class/Group 

Photos 

 Tuesday 27th/Wednesday 28th – 

Easter Bingo 

 Thursday 29th – Last Day of Term – 

2pm Finish 

 

HALF TERM BREAK 

Friday 30th March – Friday 13th April 

 

JULY 

 Monday 23rd – School closed to all 

pupils 

 Tuesday 24th – School closed to all 

pupils 

DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE 
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